
 

 

 

 

Please join our closed twitter account - @SMAAldridge to enjoy seeing the 

children working hard in school, and other pictures of changes around the 

school.  

We now have 61 followers and would like to increase this number to all 

parents and grandparents- known to us. 

 As the group is closed, we need your twitter account @hashtag details to be 

sent via email to:  twitter@st-maryangel.walsall.sch.uk, in order to allow us to 

accept you into the group, and then you will be able to access these lovely 

snippets of your children’s learning journey. 

 

Please just ask, if you need help. Mrs Ward and Mrs Potter are ready and able!   

                                                      
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